Dear Ruth and Terry,

Here are your photographs, with much sadness at seeing them leave here because everytime anyone saw them they stopped dead and said something like, "Fantastic! Where is that?" Please send me slides of them, especially long shots, and I'll be happy to pay for the duplication. We'd all like to know what they are of and be able to see them in color.

Have a nice holiday season, and keep sending stuff for the Newsletter--as a matter of fact, now that I think of it, we are applying for a grant to support it, and it would help if you could send me a letter "To Whom It May Concern," settingout how useful and important the Newsletter is to your work, especially in keeping you in touch with other developments, etc. I need it, sorry, by the first week of January. Short--not more than a page. Many thanks.

TIM DRESHER MURALS NEWSLETTER BOX 40 383

SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94140